
CHRISTOVAL INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 
P.O. Box 162 

Christoval, Texas 76935 
Superintendent (325) 896-2520       Elementary (325) 896-2446 

High School       (325) 896-2355       Fax               (325) 896-7405 

 

 
Principal’s Report 

Christoval Elementary School 

July 9, 2015 
 

I. The elementary administration is working on the following: 

a. Master Schedule 

b. Class lists  

c. Analyzing benchmark and testing data (STAARS and TPRI) 

d. In-service training for staff in August  

e. Transfer requests  

f. Classroom and beginning/end of day procedures 

g. School-wide discipline procedures  

h. Facility and ground improvements  

 

II.  This year’s school theme will be Medieval as voted on by all staff in May. 

 

III.      Our Title 1 meeting went well with Region 15.  We have completed all 

trainings and paperwork for the waiver to be filed for the elementary campus 

to be a schoolwide Title 1 campus not a Targeted campus as we were in the 

past.  The federal government money stays the same, but we can now help any 

student who may struggle with a math and/or reading concept (TEK) not just 

students who are identified by early October. 

 

IV.      The custodial team has done a wonderful job of getting every inch of the 

building ready for the 2015-2016 school year.   Everything just sparkles! 

 

V.      Mrs. Stormy White presented at Region 15’s STEM EXPO on June 22.  She 

presented to area teachers the apps she uses daily in her classroom.  She did a 

great job presenting and showcasing the technology that is available for 

students of Christoval ISD.  

 

VI.       Mr. Larry Sanders renovated one of our staff restrooms this summer.   He also 

added a hot water heater to the other restroom.  He truly is a talented man and 

does such great work. 

 

VII. Ceiling projectors are getting added to 5 rooms in the wooden hallway.  Mr. 

Terrill did all the research of cost and if it could be done in this particular 

hallway.  REAP funds were reserved for the project.  All projectors will be 

installed before teachers are required to report. 
 



 

 
 
 


